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The New Brunswick Community College Foundation announces Dr. Oetker 
Community Fund  

 
The New Brunswick Community College Foundation is pleased to announce that a bursary has 
been established through the Dr. Oetker Community Fund for the benefit of the region 
surrounding Grand Falls, New Brunswick.  
 
Ten bursaries of $4,500 each, administered by the NBCC Foundation, will be awarded this year 
(2018-2019) and again in 2019-2020.  They will assist former Dr. Oetker employees and 
members of their households, as well as students who graduated from local high schools 
attending the New Brunswick Community College (NBCC), the Collège communautaire du 
Nouveau-Brunswick (CCNB) or the New Brunswick College of Craft and Design (NBCCD). 
 
The NBCC Foundation Inc. is a charitable organization whose chief objective has been to raise 
capital, invest funds, and generate income in support of bursaries and scholarships to students 
of the province’s public colleges, based on financial need. From 2008 through March 2018, it 
has issued over $4.0M in bursaries to over 4,200 college students. 
 
For more information, please visit:  thenbccfoundationinc.ca 
 
 

https://thenbccfoundationinc.ca/home.aspx

